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Monday 2nd November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you enjoyed the half term break and are looking forward to a busy 

term back at school.  

This term our new topic is called ‘Mythical Monsters and Morphers’. This can be found 

alongside this letter on the website. The topic is based around the Victorian fascination in 

creatures who could morph between different forms. We will be reading abridged versions of 

Bram Stoker’s ‘Dracula’, Mary Shelley’s ‘Frankenstein’ and R. L. Stevenson’s ‘The Mysterious 

Case of Jekyll and Hyde’. The topic will have a science focus but many other curriculum areas 

will also be covered during this term. 

PE will continue to be on a Monday and Wednesday afternoon, with outdoor PE being weather 

dependant. Please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school every day (white top, 

black/blue shorts, trainers, jogging bottoms/leggings and a warm top) so that we can make 

the most of good weather, whatever day of the week it may be. 

The CGP SATs books have been sent home this term, with an accompanying letter and 

suggested programme of study. 

Term 1 was really successful and we hope that term 2 continues in this way. If there are any 

concerns, please contact the school office in the first instance and we will be more than 

happy to discuss these with you. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Year 6 Team 
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